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Gippsland Coastal Board 

71 Hotham Street  

Traralgon 3844 

5 November 2015 

 

 

Dear Paul, 

Re: South Gippsland Planning Scheme Amendment C81 

Thanks for your letter dated 3 September, 2015. We apologise for the delay in 

responding to your request for a submission on Planning Scheme Amendment C81, 

however the Gippsland Coastal Board members only received letters of appointment 

last week. Subsequently, we held a meet and greet with the new Board, and staff 

were directed to prepare a brief response on the amendment. 

The Gippsland Coastal Board supports the use of the Victorian Coastal Inundation 

Dataset to update the LSIO schedule for South Gippsland Shire. The Board also 

strongly supports the consideration of planning for a sea level rise of not less than 

0.8 metres by 2100 (Victorian Coastal Strategy, p. 52) which, as you discuss, will 

mean that coastal risks associated with storm surges will increase in the coming 

decades. Other considerations in low-lying coastal areas include erosion and 

accretion, all risks that are associated with higher incidences of flooding and storm 

surges. An update to the LSIO using the latest information on coastal flood risks will 

certainly reflect an adaptive management approach by the Council. 

The new Gippsland Coastal Board is eager to work with Council to assist with local 

adaptation strategies. We are also looking forward to discussing the new Gippsland 

Regional Coastal Plan which is shortly to be announced by the Minister for 

Environment and Climate Change, Lisa Neville. Adaptive management partnerships, 

as you will see, are a priority of this Regional Coastal Plan. 

If you have any questions on the above, they should be directed to Natasha Vasey-

Ellis on 5152 0479 or natasha.vasey-ellis@delwp.vic.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Richard A Ellis 

Chair    

Gippsland Coastal Board 
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